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Newsletter—1st April 2022 

Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for April is Courage. 

 

 

 

 
 

The Easter Story. 

Jesus had many enemies who wanted to be rid 
of him. The Thursday before he died, Jesus     
invited the disciples to have supper with him. It 
was their last meal together. “Remember me,” 
Jesus  told them, “when you eat the bread and 
drink the wine. I am going to live with my     
Father in heaven, but I will be with you     
wherever you go.” 

On Friday, soldiers arrested Jesus and nailed 
him to a cross. Jesus said to God: “Father,      
forgive them. They know not what they do.” 
When Jesus died, his friends placed his body in a 
cave and covered the cave entrance with a 
rock. 

On Sunday, a friend of Jesus named Mary         
Magdalene went to the cave. The rock had 
been rolled away! The cave was empty! An    
angel appeared and said: “Peace be with you. 
Jesus is risen from the dead!” 

School re-opens on Tuesday 
April 19th. Have a lovely break 
everyone. 

Thank you to everyone who attended 
parent’s evening this week.  The staff   
enjoyed sharing all the positive     
achievements and progress of the        
children. 

 


